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From: Allisa Babor
To: Jessica L Wright
Subject: Fwd: Letter of Resignation
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 9:37:19 AM
Attachments: Letter of Resignation_AKP.docx

Hi Jessica, we have a resignation from Alison Papantoniou. Hope you are doing well!
If any applications come in, can you please let me know as usual? Appreciate you.

With gratitude,

Allisa Babor • Hernando County Fine Arts Council Chair
Learn more about the Arts Council! www.hernandoarts.org
Stay in contact via email: allisa@hernandoarts.org

Please consider the environment before printing this email! 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Alison Papantoniou <ali@hernandoarts.org>
Date: Thu, Jan 18, 2024 at 5:21 PM
Subject: Letter of Resignation
To: Allisa Babor <allisa@hernandoarts.org>, Jessica Knutila <jessica@hernandoarts.org>

Thank you so much again or the opportunity to serve alongside you guys.  I wish you all the
best in this upcoming year.

Thank you.

Ali


